
Dear national association! 
 
UATA refers to you for support.   
 
Now we need the help of colleagues volunteers, who speak Ukrainian, 
Russian in order to conduct: 
 
- debriefings for UATA members; 
- supervisions for colleagues volunteers who provide psychological 

assistance to affected fellow citizens; 
- seminars about post-traumatic syndrome. 
 
 If possible, we ask for the contacts of these specialists or for them to 
contact us. 
  
Warm regards,  
President, Delegate and Board of UATA 
 
Ірина Тепаленко  
uatadelegate@gmail.com 
	
  


